
To:  Mayor Pat Humphrey and the Clare City Commission 

From:  Vicki Corlew 

  Treasurer and Finance Director 

Date:  February 29, 2024 

Reference: Treasurer’s Report for March 4, 2024 

 

 

 

Property Taxes:   

The school did pay back the overpayment that was sent to them for the IFT disbursements. The State of 

Michigan, Clare County, and Isabella County have been issued the monies that they should of originally 

received.   

 

 

Budget: 

Most department heads have their budget requests turned in. I am now working on putting it all together. 

 

 

Personnel: 

After much consideration and evaluation of the workload and job duties in the Treasurer’s office I have 

decided to eliminate the Deputy Treasurer’s position. 


